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Mr Neale McShane

c/- SWEP Consulting

6 Sheridan Street
CHINCHILLA QLD 4413

Email: kate@swepcon.com.au

Dear Mr McShane

Information Request
(Given under section 12 of the Development Assessment Rules)

The Murweh Shire Council has carried out a further review of your development application
for the following premises.

Application Details

Application Number: 7619

Approval Sought: Material Change of Use

Nature of Development

Proposed: Car Wash Facility (Community Use)

Location Details

Street Address: 71 Galatea Street, Charleville Qld 4470
Real Property Description: Lot 20 C1405




The Murweh Shire Council has determined that the following additional information is
needed to assess the application.

WATER SUPPLY
1. Provide details of the proposed size of the water supply required and the estimated
volume of water to be needed on an annual basis.

2, Provide details of any proposed wastewater recycling system to be provided on site.

3. Provide details of the estimated volume of wastewater to be disposed of via Councils
Sewerage System.

4. Provide details of the estimated quality of the water that will be disposed of via
Councils Sewerage System.

The due date for providing the requested information is 11 October 2024.

Please advise Murweh Shire Council of your response to this information request in
accordance with section 13 of the Development Assessment Rules.

As the Murweh Shire Council’'s assessment of your application will be based on the
information provided, it is recommended that you provide all the information requested. In
accordance with section 14.2 of the Development Assessment Rules, if you do not provide a
response before the above due date (or a further agreed period), it will be taken as if you
have decided not to respond to the information request and the Murweh Shire Council will
continue with the assessment of your application without the information requested.

For further information please contact Mr Steve Mizen, Building Certifier, on 0488 353 393 or
via email mail@murweh.gld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist.

Yours faithfully

MR BRUCE SCOTT
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



